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Crop and Soil Environmental Sciences

Virginia Polytechnic Institute and State University

425B Smyth Hall - 0403
Blacksburg, Virginia 24061

540/231-4490  FAX: 540/231-3075

egrucker@vt.edu
MEMORANDUM
DATE:

August 9, 2018
TO:

Contact Persons for Entries in the Virginia Small Grains Forage Variety Test in Orange, Virginia
FROM:
Elizabeth Hokanson


Research Associate, Virginia Small Grains Testing Program

SUBJECT:
Entry Forms and Deadlines for Submitting Entries and Seed for the 2018-19 Tests – Deadline for Entries is September 3, for Seed is September 10
Results are published annually in a Virginia Cooperative Extension publication which is distributed on the website (address: www.ext.vt.edu).

Your list of entries should be received no later than September 3.  Seed (1.5 lb) must be received by September 10. Please label seed “For Small Grain Forage Test.” 

We request that you be prompt in returning entry forms and sending seed since we may be planting starting the week of September 21.  Failure to meet these deadlines will result in entries being omitted from the tests.
We appreciate the support from the seed industry for these tests.  We depend greatly on your support for funding the tests.  The suggested contribution is $130 per entry.  Please make checks payable to Virginia Tech Small Grains Testing Program.  Every possible effort will be made to plant, harvest, and summarize the results of each entry submitted.  If unforeseen circumstances or weather conditions cause loss of crop and data, no financial liability, including return of test fees, is expressed or implied.

Please submit entry forms and financial contributions to:


Elizabeth Hokanson

CSES Department 0403

425B Smyth Hall VA Tech


Blacksburg, VA  24061

Seed should be sent to:


Elizabeth Hokanson

Agronomy Farm-Dept of CSES, VA Tech


1008 Old Mill Rd


Blacksburg, VA 24061

Please contact me at (540)-231-4490 or fax: (540)-231-3075 or e-mail (egrucker@vt.edu) if you need to discuss entries in the test.  We accept faxed or mailed copies of the entry form.  We welcome submission of advanced experimental lines that are adapted to Virginia.  Thank you for your interest and support of the Virginia Small Grains Testing Program.

